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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 
Wednesday 24th April 2024 

 
Year 3 and 4 TT Rockstars Day 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you that we will be holding a TT Rockstars Day for our Year 3 and 4 children on 
Wednesday 8th May 2024. This day aims to encourage and inspire our children to enhance their times 
tables skills in a fun and engaging way. 

The day will involve various activities designed to help children practise and develop their times tables 
proficiency. Children will have the opportunity to participate in interactive and enjoyable tasks that 
promote a deeper understanding of multiplication and division facts. 

To add a further sense of fun, we invite the children to embrace their inner Rockstar and dress as 
rockstars on this day. Think mullets and pleather! Please do not feel obliged to buy any new outfits - 
using what you already have to create a rock star feel will be more than enough. We hope that this day 
will be exciting and memorable for all involved! 

If you have any queries or require further information about the TT Rockstars Day, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 Mrs McCloy                         Miss Tizzard 
Year 3 Year Leader           Year 4 Year Leader 


